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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for good 
attendance at church.  

• P r a i s e t h e L o r d f o r 
Dominique’s Baptism. 

• Pray for the Bible stand 
outreach that we would see 
fruit. 

• Pray for those who are sick 
with cancer in the church. 

• Pray that the Lord would send 
co-workers to help start other 
works in the area. 

• Pray that we would be able to 
finish the house renovation by 
this spring. 

• Pray for the services at 
Luchon, that we would see 
more people come.  

• Pray that more would trust 
Christ as Savior through the 
ministries of the church. 

Upcoming Outreaches in 2020 
 As we look to prepare for the outreaches of 2020, please 
pray that the Lord would guide and direct each decision. We 
will have revival services, two missions teams, distribution of 
John and Romans at the Tour de France, the weekly Bible 
stand at the market, VBS, and a letter boxing campaign along 
with our weekly outreaches. Please pray that we would see 
souls saved and that God would grow His church in Saint-
Gaudens and Luchon.

 November - December 2019
 The last several months have been a blessing as we 
watched God working in the hearts of those in the church. What 
a great blessing it was to see the start of Bible club and have the 
church full of children coming to learn of God’s love for them. It 
has been wonderful to see an increase in attendance with 25+ 
children coming for the Bible Club! Pray that as we continue 
this ministry, we would see souls saved for His glory. 

 As we enter into the Christmas season, please be in 
prayer for the different outreaches the church will be holding. 
We will have our annual Pause Café that will be held during the 
week of the Christmas market in town. We will also be 
distributing a special Christmas tract to all the homes in Saint-
Gaudens along with a special Christmas service. Please pray 
that we will see God work in the hearts of those who receive the 
invitations and Gospel tracts. 


